23 June 2020

Mr. Davis Remmel

Reference: F-2020-01656
Dear Mr. Remmel:

On 23 June 2020, the Office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your 22 June
2020 correspondence requesting records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). This is
a quick acknowledgement to advise you that we received your request for release of the entire
document “Analysis and Assessment of Gateway Process.”” Your request has been assigned
the reference number above. Please use this number when corresponding so that we can identify
your case information easily.

Please be advised that our version of the document referenced in your request also does not
contain the missing page, and we do not have a copy on record that contains the page you are
seeking. If you have not already done so, you might consider submitting a FOIA request to the
Department of the Army, U.S. Army Intelligence and Security Command (INSCOM), in the
hope that they have an original copy of the document that includes the missing page. When
submitting the request to INSCOM, please utilize the document’s title, rather than the ESDN
number provided in your request to CIA. The Department of the Army FOIA Office has the
following address:

Department of the Army

Freedom of Information Act Office

U.S. Army Intelligence and Security Command
Fort George G. Meade, MD 20755

If you have questions about our response to your query, please feel free to call the CIA FOIA
Hotline at (703) 613-1287.

Sincerely,
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Mark Lilly
Information and Privacy Coordinator



